Hi everyone,

I hope this finds you well.

Reminder, our zoom meeting is today at 5pm, central time. I have asked Henry to facilitate. My reasoning for this has been because he is our Zonal Rep. and has assisted us over the past few months. Thank you Henry!:) With this being said, I need to let you know I have decided to resign. This has not been easy for me, but thru many discussions with my sponsor, doctor and lots of prayer /meditation I have come to this decision. I have been of service to this body for several years and will be forever grateful. There are so many things I would like to say, but then it will only prolong me sending this email. I have been struggling with this for a few days now. I will always be available via phone or email.

I strongly believe we are on the right course. The work we have done as a Zone over the years is truly amazing! I also believe it is time for our Zone to do more to assist those within, via Fellowship Development/Public Relations. We need to remember that Public Relations is not for just those on the outside, but for us on the inside. Sadly there are many areas within our Zone that need us for support in order for them to grow and develop. We need to be slow, consistent, and reliable so those addicts who are sent to us thru our Public Relations efforts on the "outside" will find us. Love and Hugs to All,

ILS,

Kristin D.